
13/04/2017 

MR Craig Meichen 
28 / 73 Evans ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: Mod2017/0063 - 80 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Hi,

I am quite disappointed that The Diggers/Gallenen are trying this again.

Enough is enou we already have massive intrusions into our lives due to this massive 
construction and the amount of noise it creates. 

I understand there has to be some intrusion when such a big job is being undertaken however 
to increase the hours of operation is totally out of line of what is acceptable to "neighbours" as 
Ganellen like to call us in their many notes left in mailboxes. 

During business hours we have no choice but to put up with the trucks/noise/road controls/ 
night lightning/ having our driveway blocked etc etc but after hours no way. 
I haven't even mentioned the dust we had to endure which did not allow us to use our veranda 
or open the windows or doors for 12 months. 

How are our young children expected to sleep when not only the site is lit up but with noise 
from works going on?

These people have had enough leeway. 

Seriously the noise is LOUD I work different shifts and sleeping after 07:00 is impossible with 
the noise. Trying to sleep at 7pm with Gallenen working will be impossible. 

Come on as a council you represent us and in this case extended hours are a serious breach 
of what is acceptable for normal living. 
I would expect council to do the right thing by their constituents and say NO to this application. 

Sent: 13/04/2017 11:09:03 AM
Subject: Online Submission


